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I am opposed to HB 2025, please vote no.  This bill will increase diesel tax which will 

subsequently increase the taxes and costs of roads, cars, trucks, buses, 

transportation, food delivery and much more.  This trickle-down effect will be a huge 

hit on the Oregon taxpayer.  This increased tax burden is not something we can 

afford.  Oregonians are being overtaxed at an ever-increasing rate.  These increased 

taxes will continue to drive businesses and working families to flee our state.   

 

Oregon has the 4th highest state taxes in the nation and is currently over 14 billion 

dollars in debt.  Enough is enough.  Please oppose HB 2025! 

 

Respectfully submitted   


